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his is the first Italian - USA meeting on Pierre Robin Sequence management in the first 
year of age.  Experts in the field will discuss the modern available options for the tre-
atment of this disease. Prof. James P. BRADLEY, Prof. Enrico SESENNA and Dr. Mario 

ZAMA are renowned craniomaxillofacial surgeons in U.S.A. and Italy, respectively. The aim of the 
congress is to provide an update on the standards of care for Pierre Robin Sequence.
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